IN RESPONSE, PLEASE REFER TO: M010226B

March 2, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO THE FILE

FROM: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - MEETING WITH NARUC, 2:00 P.M., MONDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2001,

COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO

PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC EXIT) on electric utility industry restructuring, nuclear waste, nuclear transportation matters, and escrow of ratepayer payments into the nuclear waste fund.

There were no requirements identified for staff action.

cc: Chairman Meserve

Commissioner Dicus Commissioner Diaz

Commissioner McGaffigan

Commissioner Merrifield

EDO

OGC

CFO

CIO

OCA OIG

OPA

Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)

PDR - Advance